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REFERENCE:  15FOI 183 
 
 
You requested the following information:- 
 
Please could you detail meetings between members of the department and 
representatives of the Freemasons. This could include, but is not limited to, meetings 
with the Freemasons' most senior members, such as HRH The Duke of Kent, Peter 
Geoffrey Lowndes, Jonathan Spence, Sir David Wootton and Nigel Brown. 
(http://www.ugle.org.uk/about/whos-who). From your side, this includes both 
ministers from the department and also general members of staff.  
 
For each meeting, I would like to know who attended (both a member of the 
Freemasons and the representative from the department), and, if possible, the date, 
time and any information regarding the meeting's purpose. 
 
Any communication, emails etc, between members of the department and HRH The 
Duke of Kent, Peter Geoffrey Lowndes, Jonathan Spence, Sir David Wootton or Nigel 
Brown.  
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
The Wales Office holds records of correspondence covering the last three years. 
There has been no correspondence received or sent to the representatives of the 
Freemasons referenced over this period. 
 
The Wales Office holds no record of meetings conducted between the representatives 
that you have detailed and Ministers or Wales Office officials. 
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